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Dear Parents 
 
Greetings!  
 
Subject: Prevention from Dengue & uniform code 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We hope this message finds you well. As you may be aware, there has been a significant 
increase in dengue cases in our city and surrounding areas. To ensure the health and safety of 
our students, we would like to bring this to your attention and suggest some precautionary 
measures. 
 
Dengue is a mosquito-borne disease, and prevention is key. Here are some steps you can take: 
 

1. ⁠ ⁠Eliminate standing water around your home to prevent mosquito breeding. 

2. ⁠ ⁠Use mosquito repellents and nets. 

3. ⁠ ⁠Wear protective clothing to ensure maximum coverage of body. 

4. ⁠ ⁠Apply insect repellent to exposed skin and clothing. 
 
The school is already been following weekly fumigation schedule. In-spite of that, we are 
receiving concerns from the parents regarding mosquito bites during transition time. In light of 
this, we are allow students to wear grey trousers and full sleeves shirt as per the school 
uniform code. This precautionary measure will help minimize exposure to mosquito bites. This 
relaxation is applicable till further notice.  
 
Additionally, we recommend that you: 

• ⁠  ⁠Consult a doctor immediately if your child shows symptoms like fever, headache or joint pain. 

• ⁠  ⁠Keep your child at home if they are unwell. 
 

 
Thank you for your cooperation and support. 

 
 
Best regards 


